Steven Sotloff Memorial 2Lives Foundation
HEFAT Course Testimonials

We do not include any names for the journalists’ safety. Testimonials are copied verbatim from a variety of letters and messages. We would like to thank each journalist for your kind words.


“The best training you can get, amazing team, well-prepared and very nice guys. Thank you, Art and Shirley Sotloff, and all the people that make this happen.”
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“I want to thank the Steven Sotloff 2Lives HEFAT training team for all the preparation and professionalism they put into the safety course. I found myself leaving full of knowledge. This has been a unique and very fulfilling experience that will definitely help me when I am in the field working. Thank you for giving me, and other freelancers around the globe, the opportunity to take such a necessary course.” 

“Incredibly grateful for the 2Lives Foundation’s generosity and their vision, in Steven’s memory, to equip more freelance journalists with crucial skills to keep them safe while reporting worldwide. The HEFAT Course helped change the way I assess risk, respond to stress in the field, and overall had a profound effect on my career and that of so many other freelancers. Thank you.”




